

Denton C.P. School Newsletter

www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

Better Never Stops





9th March 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the weekend. It has felt positively tropical in comparison to last week's Siberian winter – what a relief!

Dates for next week:

Monday 12th: Parent Forum (2.30pm; all welcome - please contact the School Office if you wish to attend)

Tuesday 13th: Parents' Evening (3.30-5.30pm)

Thursday 15th: Pelican Class Assembly (9.10am); Parents' Evening (4.00-6.00pm)

And beyond...

Monday 19th: Year One & Two trip to Brighton Toy Museum

Thursday 22nd: Year One Class Assembly (9.10am); Parents' Evening (5.30-7.30pm)

Friday 23rd: Red Nose Day (dress in red; donate £1) **Tuesday 27th:** Year Three & Four trip to Tidemills

Thursday 29th: Puffin Class Assembly (9.10am); Last day of Term 4

Please contact the School Office should you require any further information.

Parents' Evenings

Parents' Evenings begin next week; please make sure you have made an appointment with your child's class teacher.

Parents of **Turtle Class (Year 4)** children, please note times on Thursday 22nd March are 3.30-5.00pm. Parents of **Sea Lion Class (Nursery)** children can make an appointment on Tuesday 13th March (3.30-5.30pm) and Thursday 15th March (4.00-6.00pm). Alternatively, if you wish to make an appointment after the morning session at 11.45am, please speak to Mrs Dicksee.

ParentMail: A Reminder

We have now made the switch to ParentMail; you must be signed up to receive all school information, including newsletters (which are also published on the school's website). You should have by now received information about how to sign up; please contact the School Office if you have any questions.

I hope you all enjoy the weekend.

Yours sincerely, Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher